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August 29, 2008 

 

 

Laura E. Sinram 

Senior Campaign Finance Analyst 

Reports Analysis Division 

Federal Election Commission 

Washington, D.C.  20463 

 

Identification Number:  C00352054 

 

Reference:  Year End Report (7/1/07-12/31/07) 

 

Dear Ms. Sinram: 

 

This letter is in response to your letter dated July 30, 2008. 

 

ARMENPAC had employed its best efforts to obtain the identification of all individuals 

who contribute in excess of $200 in a calendar year with the following procedure.  In  

order to obtain missing information, ARMENPACA sends each individual contributor a  

letter informing the recipient of the Federal Law requiring ARMENPAC to report full name,  

mailing address, occupation and name of employer for all contributions exceeding $200.   

Additionally, a phone call is attempted if a response is not received within ten (10) days  

after mailing.  If information is still not received, ARMENPAC sends an additional letter.   

Each letter sent has a form enclosed requesting the above mentioned information  

and again informing the recipient of the Federal Law.   

 

Each original solicitation includes the aforementioned form requesting full name, spouse's  

name, address, city, state, zip, home phone, office, fax, email, employer, occupation and  

spouse's employer and occupation.  Some contributors do not return the aforementioned  

form with their contribution; when this happens, ARMENPAC sends out the first letter  

requesting the missiong information, follows it with a phone call if no response is received  

within ten (10) days finally follows up with a last letter clearly stating that the information  

is needed per Federal Law. 

 

Sincerely,        

 

Sarkis Kechejian, M.D. 

Treasurer, ARMENPAC 


